











NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission for Tuesday, July 14, 2020, has been cancelled.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next regularly scheduled meeting is Tuesday, July 28, 2020.      


                      Linda Sadlon
                                             Linda Sadlon, Clerk
                                             Planning and Zoning Commission 





 




